April 13,2022

Star City Council
Star, Idaho

RE: Willowbrook Annexation
Application #'s AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02

Mayor Chadwick and Council members,

| am writing today to ask you to seriously consider voting against the proposed project known as
Willowbrook.

This project would negatively impact the quality of life for those that are already in the area. We
currently struggle with water issues and traffic concerns.

If approved, please consider the current roads, zoning, traffic problems, wildlife, and water troubles and
make Willowbrook at least match what is already here.

In my opinion, this would be very detrimental to the surrounding areas, and to Star in general. | am not
at all opposed to growth, but there should be a limit as to how much and how fast. This seems like a
disaster waiting to happen to me.

Thank you all for your service to our community and thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

James Morris
Monument Ridge



